
HB 579 -- SALES TAX

SPONSOR: Carpenter

This bill would require any seller who provides a purchaser with a
sales receipt or sales invoice in conjunction with a sale, as
defined in this bill, to clearly state on such sales receipt or
sales invoice the total rate of all sales tax imposed on the sale
referenced by such document. The total rate of all sales tax will
reflect any applicable state or local sales tax.

This bill has a delayed effective date of January 1, 2021.


